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Lawrence County Public Radio, Inc.
PRO. Box 1084

2l JUL-i A b:Sb Monticello, MS 39654

June 19, 2014

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission

12 Street, S.W.; Room TWD-204
Washington, D.C. 20554

Attn: Media Bureau, Audio Division
Re: BNPL-201 311 O7AJF

Facility ID No. 194639
MonticeHo, MS

30-Day Progress Report

Dear Ms. Dortch:

JUN 262014

FCC Mail Room

This is in response to the letter dated May 13, 2014 regarding our above-referenced
pending application for a new LPFM station at Monticello, Mississippi. The FCC's letter
inquires about our efforts to comply with the Environmental Policy Act, and we are
required to submit a Progress Report every 30 days. This supplements our prior letter
that was submitted by counsel to the FCC staff on May 27, 2014. This Progress
Report is being submitted one week early due to my counsel's out-of-town travel
obligations for next week.

On June 19, 2014 a representative from Dynamic Environmental Associates made a
site visit to the proposed transmitter site. I have been advised of the following:

1. The informal biological assessment is currently underway.

2. The migratory bird results show that the site adheres to the fishery and wildlife
recommendations for communications towers.

3. The file review for the Mississippi state SHPO has been completed and there are
no archeological sites or historic structures within the potential effects area.

4. The Form 621 should be submitted to the Mississippi State Historic Office within
the next few days.



5. Five Indian Tribes fell within the TCNS notification. Two of these tribes have
already provided clearance.

We expect to demonstrate further progress in our next 30-day report.

The foregoing statements are true and are made under the penalty of perjury.

Sincerely,

Marcus Rusty O'Neal
President
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